
From:   Ryan Terry   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   February 10, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0067-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In reference to the above-referenced correspondence, dated Feb. 8, 2011, proposed operation in the
2195-2200 MHz band is for receive-only purposes.  Accordingly, there is no value for ERP (other than 0).


